
14-19 Phase

When I move to the 14-19 phase of school, my teachers will

continue to support me to think about how the skills I am

developing during lessons could support me when I leave school..

I will continue to work hard to be as independent as I can be and

my teachers will help me to understand why this is important

as I am growing up and preparing for adulthood.



I will continue to visit employers and employees in different

places. Visits will take focus on my personal interests and skills. I

may also take part in Work Experience in some of these places.

I will learn about work skills and take part in projects which

help me practice my money handling, designing, planning and

teamwork skills. I will learn about the skills needed in

different workplaces, such as office skills, trades and construction,

restaurants and retail, along with workplace safety.



During the review of my EHCP, everyone who supports me will

talk to me about my wishes and feelings for the future and

help me to set some goals.

Every Autumn term my school will host an event in school

where my family can get help and advice and begin to think about

what I will do when I leave our school. I will be

able to meet people who can help me to think about my

skills, interests and needs and help me and my family to

plan for my future.



In the Spring term, when I am in key stage 5, I will meet

people from places I may decide to go to when I leave our

school. These could be day centres, colleges, training providers or work

places. I can then start to make regular visits to my future

destination in the Summer term before I leave school. Sometimes

this could be with my family, sometimes this could be with my

teachers. Adults from the destination will also come to visit me

in school. This will help me to begin to get to know new people

before I leave Old Park School.


